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June 3, 2022 
 
Dear Piqua City Schools Parent/Guardian, 
 
Beginning in September 2022, the Nutrition Services Department will change back to the way it operated before 
March 2020: 
 

1) Breakfast and lunch will still be available to all students; however, they will not be free to all students. That 
means that families will need to complete the Free and Reduced-price Family Application to qualify for free 
or reduced-price meals.  The students who do not qualify for free or reduced-priced meals must pay full 
price for breakfast and lunch: 

Breakfast Lunch 
K-8 $.95  $2.05 
9-12 $1.25  $2.20 

    Those who qualify for Reduced-price                        $0.00  $0.40 
 

2) Thanks to a generous donation, all of our student charges/negative balances for breakfast and lunch have 
been cleared. This means all students will start the 2022-23 school year fresh, with no debt. Please strive to 
keep your child’s account balance positive!  
 

3) All students will enter their Student Number into the PIN Pad for the cashier to ring them out.  This means 
ALL students must know their Student Number before the first day of school in September, you can find this 
6-digit number in your student’s online student account. If your student does not know their number, or 
needs to practice, please work with them over the summer so they are ready for the first day of school. 
 

To check your student’s account balance or add money to your students account you can go to 
www.k12paymentcenter.com, and to complete a Free and Reduced-price Meals Family Application please go to 
www.lunchapplication.com. 

 
If you have any questions at all, please feel free to call or email me.  I am available from  
7:00am – 3:00pm. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jennifer M Garland 
 
Jennifer M Garland 

mailto:garlandj@piqua.org
http://www.k12paymentcenter.com/
http://www.lunchapplication.com/

